
Dear Harshbir 

On behalf of Newcastle College, thank you for the review of the Equality Act 2010 (Specific 
Duties) Regulations 2011 and the proposed reduction in bureaucracy. 

The proposed changes to the Regulations are most welcome. 

Kind regards 

Mark 

Mark Sacco 

Clerk to the Corporation and 

Head of Equality and Diversity 

Newcastle College 

Rye Hill Campus 

Scotswood Road 

Newcastle upon Tyne 

NE4 7SA 

 


